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Mark Your Calendars
January 2014
 1st	 CRCA Office Closed

2nd	 Covenants Committee
	 6 p.m. at WP 	

	 ARC
	 7 p.m. at CC

6th	 Pool Committee
	 7 p.m. at WP 

7th	 Landscape Committee
	 7 p.m. at WP

13th	 Block Party
	 5-8 p.m. at WP

	 Finance Committee
	 6:30 p.m. at WP

16th	 ARC
	 2 p.m. at WP

21st	 Board of Directors Meeting
	 6:45 p.m. at CC

25th	 CRCA Office Open
	 9 a.m. - 1 p.m.

Continental Ranch
 Community Association
9150 N. Coachline Blvd.
Tucson, AZ 85743

2013 is now behind us with a new year before all of us. Hopefully everyone had a 
safe and enjoyable Christmas; and now with the new year comes new challenges 
and opportunities. I’d like to reflect back on CRCA’s milestones of success for 2013.
The Easter Egg Hunt seems to get better every year and this past year saw its largest 
crowd of parents and children turning out for this annual event. The Christmas 
lighting contest was a lot of work and imagination put forth by the entrants and 
was appreciated by all. The Christmas caroling went well and hopefully will grow 
into an annual event. Santa was present for pictures with a food donation (and 
he may have enjoyed it even more than the kids did). The adopt-a-family project 
generated very caring donations which were surely appreciated by those adopted 
families who’s Christmas were brightened through the generosity of homeowners 
here in CRCA. The food drives once again supplied a large donation to the food 
bank (over 500 pounds) and shows how caring the homeowners here are to those in 
need.
The Board of Directors and members of our committees have survived another 
year of challenges and obstacles. I am sure we will face more challenges in the 
year ahead but I think every member is up to those challenges.  CRCA has been 
shaped into a beautiful place to live thanks to our committees’ oversight of the 
pools, parks, common area landscape, and finances; as well as their upholding of 
covenants and architectural guidelines.  These members of our committees are 
homeowners here and deserve our thanks for the time and effort they put into 
serving our community.
I realize that everyone is wrapped up in the busy hustle of their day-to-day lives, 
but it would be nice if more neighbors here could consider attending a Board or 
Committee meeting once in a while. This Association is only as good as the people 
involved in it.

President’s Report           
  —John Lambert
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This year’s second 
annual Holiday 
Caroling was another 
nice community 
gathering as everyone 
headed into the holidays.  The day started off with a 
special weekend Food Truck Roundup at lunchtime, 
followed by the carolers assembling at Windmill Park 
prior to departure.  
Everyone who gathered 
joined in with the 
carolers for a few songs, 
and then the horse-
drawn wagons loaded up 
in the parking lot. The 
group got started a little 
earlier than last year, in 
an attempt to beat the setting sun.  The carolers toured 
their way through the community and spread cheer 
to the neighborhood.  Special thanks go out to Mark 
Maddox for arranging the horses and coordinating the 
event with the carolers.

2nd Annual
Holiday Caroling
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Santa’s Food Drive
Santa visited Continental Ranch early this year, spending his Saturday 
at Windmill Park and taking photos with our community’s children.  
This year’s “Photos with Santa Food Drive” was once again a big hit 
and saw a terrific turnout from the neighborhood.  
Santa got a full variety of hilarious reactions, from excited smiling 
faces to some little ones who weren’t so sure who this big white-

bearded guy dressed in red was. Santa 
made sure his young hopefuls would 
be prepared with cookies and milk 
for him when he returns on Christmas 
morning to deliver the packages they’ll be waiting for.
The event yielded a couple hundred pounds of food donations for the 
Marana Food Bank, and 75 kids had their photos taken.  Kudos to Santa 
who stayed posed for the camera for over 5-hours straight and to CRCA 
Management staff who were Santa’s helpers during the event.
It was definitely an all-around good time!  
Thank you everyone who helped make this 
event possible! Between the Thanksgiving and 
Christmas food drives, CRCA raised over 
500 pounds in food donations!
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Each year brings the promise of exciting new opportunities for communities across the country. In Marana, we are 
optimistic that 2014 will be a year filled with positive developments that move our Town forward in many ways.
Here are just a few highlights of what to expect in the New Year.
Development of the Twin Peaks corridor: When the Twin Peaks Interchange opened in 2010, the roadway was 
identified as a key area for the expansion of commerce in Marana. With several new housing developments moving 
forward this year and a regional outlet mall coming in the near future, the Town’s vision for Twin Peaks is quickly 
being realized.
Eighth year of Accenture Match Play in Marana: The world’s top 64 professional golfers return to Marana for 
exciting head-to-head competition from Feb. 17-23. Millions of fans from across the globe will have access to 28 
hours of live and 76 hours of total televised coverage from The Golf Club at Dove Mountain. The event is a unique 
opportunity to showcase the natural beauty found in our community and is a lot of fun to attend. Ticket information 
can be found at www.worldgolfchampionships.com.
Improvements to the Marana Wastewater Treatment Facility: When the Town purchased the North Marana 
system last year, we promised to run it efficiently and provide room for expansion. We are investing in the system to 
make upgrades that ensure it operates in the most cost-effective manner now and in the future.
New Deputy Town Manager: The Town plans to hire a deputy town manager in the first quarter of the New Year. 
The new No. 2 person will play a key role in the direction of our development services team at a time when projects 
are coming back to life after the recession. This is a critical position that will be filled after an extensive national 
search.
Strategic Plan III: The third version of our community’s guiding document will feature vision and action 
documents that will be adopted by Town Council. But first, we’ll reach out to the public for feedback starting in 
January. The Strategic Plan sets a course of action for our elected leaders and staff to address community needs and 
position Marana to take advantage of future opportunities.
Greater focus on tourism: With the Ritz-Carlton, award-winning golf courses, hiking in the Tortolita Mountains, 
multi-use paths, beautiful community parks and almost endless sunshine, Marana is a great place to visit during any 
time of year. The Town is partnering with the private sector to form a destination marketing organization that will 
help tell our story to people who are looking for a great place to visit.
Heritage River Park development: While the park is still a few years from build-out, this year will include further 
infrastructure work that must be completed before the Town moves forward on an equestrian arena, demonstration 
farm and commercial opportunities. One of the first amenities is an extension of the popular shared-use path that 
runs along the Santa Cruz River.
Innovative forms of citizen engagement: Our Community Connections program is being reintroduced this year, 
our improved web site debuts in the summer, we are working on an expanded volunteer program and we will begin 
using an interactive program on marana.com that allows us to get more immediate citizen feedback on a number of 
issues.
State of the Town: Mayor Honea will deliver an optimistic message about the Town’s future during the Marana 
Chamber of Commerce’s biggest event of the year on April 18 at the Ritz-Carlton, Dove Mountain. For ticket or 
sponsorship information, please visit www.maranachamber.com.
Design work on a new community park: Residents on the east side of Interstate 10 are getting a new 18-acre 
recreational area off Tangerine Road near Camino de Oeste and Camino de Manana. Although the park is still a 
couple of years from opening, design work on the project is scheduled to begin in late 2014.
Everyone who serves the Town hopes your holidays were enjoyable and that your New Year is filled with great 
accomplishments. Local governments work best when people and businesses in those communities are involved 
and successful. In Marana, we do well on both counts.

A Message from Gilbert Davidson,
       Town Manager for Marana



T’was the holiday season
throughout C-R-C-A,

Houses sparkled with luster
in a luminous display…

The lights were all hung,
on the houses with care,
In hopes that the judges,
would come out to stare!

Every Year CRCA hosts a Winter Wonderland Holiday Decorating Contest, and every year the judging gets 
harder because the houses become more and more decked out! CRCA was definitely glittering and glowing 
this season.  Thank you to everyone who participated this year!

1st Place - 7215 W Rivulet Dr.

3rd Place - 7086 W Deserama Dr.
4th Place - 6378 W Tulare Way

5th Place - 8933 N Willeta Dr

2nd Place - 8460 N Redstone Place

crca • page 5

CRCA Holiday Decorating Results
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Continental Ranch Community Association 
welcomes its members to:

Join a Committee!
Want to get involved in your community?  Want to 
know where your dues go?  Do you enjoy helping 
shape our neighbourhood life or just want to learn 
more?  Consider joining a Committee and serving 
Continental Ranch!  The community has a need for 
members to join its committees, including: 

Architectural Review     |     Covenants

Finance     |     Landscape     |     Pool

If you’re curious about what goes on at the 
committee meetings, feel free to come visit a 
meeting before deciding to join!  A full calendar of 
meetings is available on the www.crcatucson.com 
website, or by calling the office at 297-7600. We 
look forward to seeing you there!

☹	 Dog Poop Doesn’t 
Biodegrade Like 
Wild Animal Poop 

	 We feed our dogs 
food that’s very 
different from the 
food wild animals 
eat, therefore, dog 
waste does not 
biodegrade quickly 
like wild animal 
waste. Because of the sheer number of pets in 
suburban neighborhoods and in local parks, 
this hardy dog waste accumulates.

☹	 Dog Poop Contains Harmful Bacteria, 
Parasites.  

	 Dog waste can contain harmful organisms 
like E. coli, giardia, salmonella, roundworms, 
hookworms, and cryptosporidium.  These can 
be passed on to you or your pet, and may

        cause health problems.
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Bells, whistles and happy voices were heard 
throughout the neighborhood at midnight!  2014 
came in with a “bang,” and we’re looking forward 
to a wonderful new year with our SCRCR family!  
New Year’s Eve day breakfast at the Cattlemen’s 
Restaurant was thoroughly enjoyed, and we were 
then able to spend the holiday eve with family, 
friends, or the quiet comfort of our own homes 
with coffee, TV and/or a good book!  However you 
chose to spend your New Years Eve, we trust it was 
enjoyable and brought peace and comfort to you as 
we begin another year.

To round out December, we hosted something very 
different for our group as we welcomed guests from 
the Greek Orthodox Church in Tucson who are in 
the midst of a funds-raising project to support the 
rebuilding of their facilities following a horrific fire 
during 2013.  One of our SCRCR members brought 
the need to our attention, and our membership—as 
always—eagerly supported the request to provide 
some financial aide.  Thanks to Walt’s careful and 
dedicated planning, our holiday party at Taste 
of Texas was a huge success.  About 70 of our 
membership participated, dressed in our finest 
holiday attire, and enjoyed  a DJ, a sing-along, 
dancing (Magda does a terrific Charleston!), as well 
as good fellowship and food!  Our crafters made 
the table decorations—a  big thank you to them 
for that added touch of holiday glitz, and which 
were given away as door prizes. Following that, Val 
and Rich hosted a wonderful holiday party in their 
home, and our thanks to them as gracious hosts!  
A most generous collection of toys and gift cards 
were donated by the membership and delivered to 
the Marana schools for distribution.  To sum it all 
up, we thoroughly enjoyed a meaningful holiday 
throughout the entire month, and are blessed with 
the many friendships among the group!

Our now chilly evenings have reminded us of the 
need for coats and blankets for the homeless.  Betty 
is collecting these items for distribution, and non-
perishables for the Marana Food Bank are always 
needed and delivered to their drop off point on a 
regular basis.  SCRCR’s membership is applauded 
for their caring support of so many local projects.  

SCRCR will begin the new organization year on 
the 9th of January (no meeting on the 2nd) by 
welcoming our newly-elected officers with a pizza 
party and celebration of January birthdays!   Jim 
Alam will install our officers and committee chairs 
and we will welcome Lou Marchetti as our very 
capable president; Dorothy Bruce, Vice-President; 
Jane Bobo, Secretary; and Carol Altmann, Treasurer.  
Two years ago, we initiated a Member of the Year 
Award, and to carry out this annual event, the 2013 
recipient will be announced at our first meeting, and 
receive his/her award.   Nominations were submitted 
by the membership, and the outgoing SCRCR Board 
made the final decision.  It’s a surprise—so we’ll let 
you know the winner next month, along with all our 
committee coordinators.  

For January, our new Activities’ Committee is 
welcoming new and creative ideas.  Coordinator, 
Joyce and her committee have been meeting 
for a couple of months in order to have January 
activities ready for us to enjoy.  A lecture series 
is in the coordination process; there will be more 
computer training by Larry, along with our usual 
concerts, tours, luncheons and dinners “out.”  Of 
course, dominoes, card games, and good fellowship 
continue following each Thursday meeting.   Sign-
up sheets for all special activities are available at our 
morning meetings, so remember to list participation 
and car pool needs.

This ‘N That
The Arizona Senior Olympics are scheduled to 
begin shortly.  Local residents are among those who 
compete and bring honors “home” to the community.  
Volunteers are always needed for many “behind the 
scenes” tasks, even if you are not physically able to 
participate in the schedule of events.  Thousands of 
seniors participate annually, so watch the local news 
for details, phone and e-mail contacts.

Thought For The Day
Having a place to go is a HOME; having 
someone to love is a FAMILY; having both is 
a true BLESSING!

Seniors And Retirees Of CRCA
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How Much Is Your Home
Worth?

Our real estate market has improved.
If you want to sell your home quickly

and for top dollar
Call today

For a confidential consultation and
Free Home Evaluation

Bernard Wiley (520) 907-9929
Associate Broker

Your neighborhood specialist

A full service real estate company
No up front fees – Get the MLS & Internet

with rates as low as 4%.

New Travel Service for Tucson
WANT TO HAVE FUN AT AN AFFORDABLE PRICE?

Join us on our upcoming trips

Musical Instrument Museum 
“Women Who Rock”

Jan. 17, 2014 $52

For more Info. call us or visit our website
Fran 520-490-3709 or Sharon 520-399-8345

www.ontheroadagainforyou.com

per 
person

per 
person

Arabian Horse Classic & Shopping Expo.  
Feb.15th, 2014  $34

A+ Rated 
Angie's list & BBB Mike@TucsonsBestPainters.com 

14 

LORD OF GRACE PRESCHOOL 

7250 N. Cortaro Rd. Tucson, AZ 85743 
520-744-7400 ext 12 or 
lordofgracepreschool@yahoo.com 
Please contact Andrea Hayward, Preschool Director 

NOW ENROLLING 
For January 2014, potty trained 2-5 year olds.  
Morning, afternoon, or all day sessions available, 
open 8-5:30 Mon-Fri.  Flexible schedules available, 
affordable tuition and small classes sizes. 
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Expanding in the new year?
Advertise your Business
in the CRCA Newsletter

Call the CRCA Office
297-7600
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Soila’s Housekeeping 
 

Best Quality-Low Prices 
Please call for a Free Estimate! 

And ask about our discounts.  
 

520-409-4099 
 

Services	by	Seniors	for	Seniors

In-home care and transportation.
We match seniors who want to help

with seniors looking for help.

Call	for	rates.
Discounts	available	for

all	Continental	Ranch
residents!

Call	Mary	at	520-907-5207

 
New View Windows 
Your Window cleaning resource since 1998 

* Sparkling windows inside and out 

* Rejuvenated screens 

* Smaller homes $75 
   Larger homes $95  
 

(520) 579-8285 Mark                             Insured 
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January 2014
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 1
Happy New 
Year!

CRCA Office 
Closed

2
Covenants
Committee 
6pm at WP

ARC 
7pm at CC

3 4

5 6
Pool 
Committee
7pm at WP

7
Landscape 
Committee 
7pm at WP

8 9 10 11

12 13
Block Party
5-8pm at 
Windmill Park

Finance 
Committee
6:30pm at WP

14 15 16
ARC 
2pm at WP

17 18
CRCA
office open 
9am-1pm

19 20 21
Board & Exec.
Meeting 
6:45pm at CC

22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31
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February 2014
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

 1

2 3
Pool 
Committee
7pm at WP

4
Landscape 
Committee 
7pm at WP

5
Covenants
Committee 
6pm at WP

6
ARC 
7pm at CC

7 8

9 10
Block Party
5-8pm at 
Windmill Park

Finance 
Committee
6:30pm at WP

11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18
Board & Exec.
Meeting 
6:45pm at CC

19 20
ARC 
2pm at WP

21 22
CRCA
office open 
9am-1pm

23 24 25 26 27 28
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Proud members of the Tucson Metro Chamber of Commerce

Continental Ranch Home Team
Carlos Rodriguez with Roca Realty and Team Ayala with NOVA® Home Loans are here to serve our  

Continental Ranch neighbors with their home-buying, home-selling and refinancing needs.

As temperatures rise so  
will rates! NOW is the time to....

• Take advantage of low rates

•  Find out if you qualify for Homebuyer 
Assistance Programs

•  Get prequalified to purchase a home or take 
advantage of our Credit Education program

• List your home while the market is HOT!

•  Upgrade your home with a pool using the 
escrow holdback program

For more information on any of the above programs call us today!

Carlos Rodriguez
 Agent/Partner - Roca Realty
520.891.9245
carlos@rocarealty.com
www.rocarealty.com

TEAM AYALA
NOVA HOME LOANS

Fernando Ayala 
Se Habla Español  NMLS# 206722  Loan Officer 
Cell: 520.406.9542 / Direct: 520.790.2222 

fernando.ayala@novahomeloans.com
www.TeamAyala.comBK 0902429 / NOVA NMLS # 3087

®
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Stanger’s Landscape and Masonry 

(520) 304-7502 

Personal, Quality Service, Low Prices, Guaranteed 
Workmanship 

CALL FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!  
 

 

Not a Licensed Contractor 

              5450 N. Camino de la Tierra 
 Tucson, AZ 85705  

520-488-2444 •  tucsonrvstorage@gmail.com 
Tucson’s largest vehicle storage 

RvStorageTucson.com 
 

 
 

 

We can get you Top Dollar!

Joe & Judith Keany
REALTORS    , ChRC   

520-288-6762  Joe    520-495-9710  Judith
520-318-5290  Office  520-318-5292  Fax

joekeany@tierraantigua.com
www.PreviewTucsonHomes.com
mmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmm
mmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmmm

We have been watching the sales
activity of homes in your area and would

be happy to provide a FREE, no-obligation
report of your home's current market value.

Give us a call!
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Hardeman Home Service
John  L .  Har deman

520 .808 . 1 7 39

No t  a  L icensed  Con t r ac t or

• Carpentry/Trim
• Cabinet Install
• Drywall
• Painting
• Welding

• Home Maintenance
• Appliance Install
• Install Doors/Locks
• Ceiling Fans/Lights
• Plus More

Continental Ranch & Continental Reserve Specialist

Betty Covey
SFR, Realtor®

Website:
Bcovey.longrealty.com

Cell/Text: 520.270.3781
Email: BCovey@longrealty.com

Kathy Mallory
ABR, Green, SFR, Realtor®

Website:
Kmallory.longrealty.com

Cell/Text: 520.891.4328
Email: KMallory@longrealty.com

We live here,

We work here,

We love it here!

 

Betty Lariar, EA  - Full Service Accountant  

 Income Tax Preparation 
 Personal & Business 
 Financial Planning 
 Enrolled Agent 
 Audit Representation 
 Qualified in all states 

 

 
520-682-3752 

Bettylariar@gmail.com 
 

Member of AZ Society of practicing Accountant 
Member of National & Southern Arizona Chamber of enrolled Agents 

Expires 04/30/2014 
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Need braces but don’t want
the world to see them?

Call (520) 744-6423 TODAY for your 

FREE CONSULTATION and $500 OFF any

qualifying treatment!*

(520) 744-6423  |  www.SmileTucson.com

CONVENIENT LOCATION

8295 North Cortaro Road
Suite 137

Tucson, Arizona 85743

OFFICE HOURS

Monday-Thursday
8:30 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Friday appointments
available.

*Any orthodontic treatment should be conducted in absence of active cavities or periodontal disease. Not valid with any other offers. Some restrictions may apply. Please call for details. HURRY! Limited time offer.

  

Quality, Value and Service at its Best!  
        

Price Packages & Warranty’s to Meet All Budget Needs  

*Residential Repaint Specialist* 

    *Interior Painting  

*Exterior Painting 

*Drywall & Stucco Repairs / Popcorn Removal   

*Continental Ranch Work References 

*Fascia Repairs 

*Roof Coats 

     *Tile Work 

 

 

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED 

CALL 520-991-9933 or 520-869-9229 

Leo & Victor Martinez, Owners 

*BBB & Angie’s List*     Licensed*Bonded*Insured         ROC258012   
  

By Diane
Residential & Commercial

Detail Cleaning
Organization

Special Projects
Routine Home Cleaning

Let’s make you smile today!

Weekly, Bi-Weekly and Monthly Services

Call for a Customized Estimate 850-5382

CLEANING SERVICES starting at $95
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Judy Ibrado
Realtor®  ABR, SFR

(520) 301-8455
jibrado@longrealty.com

Judy Ibrado came highly recommended to us and we were not 
disappointed. She is professional and knowledgable in the business of 
real estate transaction, she kept us fully updated as we proceeded 
through the process of selling our home. Judy is friendly and easy to 
work with, and went above and beyond our expectations in handling 
related matters. We would deÞnitely recommend Judy to anyone ready 
to buy or sell a home.

Helen and Robert Norheim
Sunßower

Scan code for listings 
and other information.

Client Testimonial
One of the real joys of the Holiday Season is 
the opportunity to say Thank You and to wish 

you the very best for the New Year.

Warmest holiday wishes,
Judy
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Contact me and mention this ad 
for a complimentary fi nancial plan.

A new year is a 
new chance for 

fi nancial success. 
Start your fi nancial 

planning today!

Branch O�  ce: 
2315 East Speedway Blvd., Tucson, AZ 85719 

Phone: 520-344-2812
Email: adampearce@legendequities.com

Adam Pearce
CERTIFIED FINANCIAL PLANNER™ Professional

Plan Today. Retire Tomorrow.

Securities o� ered through and Registered Representative 
of Legend Equities Corporation, member FINRA/SIPC.

for families in Marana
Financial Planning Solutions

Francesca Twyman
Realtor ®, M-REP

DIRECT (520) 349-8748
FAX (520) 825-8950
EMAIL fran@longrealty.com
WEB fran.longrealty.com

8540 N. ORACLE RD BLDG 2, ORO VALLEY, AZ 85704
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LOOK WHO’S SELLING CONTINENTAL RANCH & RESERVE! 

 

BRIGITTE JEWELL 
 

$$ Multi-Million Dollar Producer $$ 
Brigitte has SOLD over 85 Million $$$ of real estate 

In Continental Ranch/Reserve Areas! 
More than ANY AGENT from  

ANY COMPANY in all of Tucson! 
I can sell your home too…Ask me how!! 

>The top producing and selling agent in Continental Ranch/Reserve 
>The top listing agent in Continental Ranch/Reserve 

>Full time agent with a team of full time professional associates 
>CSSN-Certified Short Sale Negotiator 

>My proven, effective marketing plan will get your home SOLD 
>Ask about my FREE Home Staging Service 

>Resident of Continental Ranch 
>Buying & Selling? I can save you top dollar!  

 

 Do you want to know the value of your home? 
 Call or email me for a complimentary 

market analysis of your home!! 
Email me at: brigitte@homejewell.com 

REALTY EXECUTIVES TUCSON ELITE 
Over 16 yrs experience in Cont. Ranch Area 

# 471-JEWL (5395) 
Call for “24 K” Service!! 

Visit my website: www.homejewell.com 
Multi-Million Dollar Producer 

Realty Executives, Tucson Elite 
“where the experts are” 

 

BRIGITTE JEWELL 
Associate Broker 

YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD 
SPECIALIST 
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Newsletter Policies
The Continental Ranch Windmill is published monthly by the 
Continental Ranch Community Association (CRCA), and is prepared 
under the direction of the CRCA Board of Directors.  The Windmill 
strives to maintain a positive message while informing the community 
of the various projects undertaken by the Board, advertise notices to 
the community, and promote the accomplishments within CRCA.

Letters  To The Editor 
Letters must be signed and include a phone number for verification.  
Names will be withheld upon request. Anonymous letters or articles 
will not be printed.  Publication of letters will be at the discretion of 
the CRCA Board of Directors.

Advertis ing Pol icy
The acceptance of a business ad in the newsletter does not 
constitute approval or endorsement by the CRCA. “The Association 
reserves the right, in its sole and absolute discretion, to refuse to 
accept any advertising submittal made by a prospective advertiser 
of the Association’s newsletter or other publications.” Ad publication 
is subject to space availability on a first-come, first-serve policy 
and could be denied or postponed due to lack of space in a 
specific issue. All advertising is subject to current Advertising 
Rates, as adopted by the Board of Directors. All copy for articles 
and camera-ready advertising is due at the Association office by 
the 15th of the month. Distribution will be approximately the first 
week of the following month.  Ads may be submitted on Compact 
Disc (CD) to the management office, or by e-mail to jocelyn@
hoamanagementsolutions.com.  The preferred file format for ad 
submissions is PDF, however JPEG is also accepted.  For specific 
ad size dimensions please e-mail the address above for additional 
information.

Advertis ing Rates
Business Card 	 $45

Quarter Page 	 $75

Half Page 	 $130

Full Page 		 $227

* 3 and 6 month discounts available

Political Ads must have “Paid advertisement. Not endorsed by the 
CRCA” in at least 8 point type at the bottom of the ad.

Useful Numbers
Non-Emergency Marana Police Department 

520-382-2000
Poison Control
520-626-6016

Pima County Animal
(including for barking dogs)

520-243-5900
Arizona Game & Fish Department

(to report Coyotes, Bobcats, etc.)
520-628-5376

Pima County Hazardous Waste
(including green pools on vacant property) 

520-243-7999
CRCA Office
520-297-7600

CRCA Emergency
520-780-9163

Marana Permits
520-382-2600
AZ Blue Stake
800-782-5348

Marana Parks & Recreation
520-382-1950

Waste Management
520-744-2600
Tucson Water
520-791-3242

Tucson Electric Power
520-623-7711

Southwest Gas
877-860-6020 

CRCA Seniors Group
520-638-7078



Address	 9150 N. Coachline Blvd.
	 Tucson, AZ 85743

Phone 	 (520) 297-7600

Fax 	 (520) 297-7917

Web	 www.CRCATucson.com

E-mail	 continental.ranch@yahoo.com

Josh Seng, Community Manager
	 josh@hoamanagementsolutions.com

Aime Salinas, Accounts Manager
	 aime@hoamanagementsolutions.com

Paula Bellina, Homeowner Covenants Liaison
	 paula@hoamanagementsolutions.com

Stephen Hinchliffe, Project Coordinator
	 stephen@hoamanagementsolutions.com

Jocelyn Canovali, Office Assistant
	 jocelyn@hoamanagementsolutions.com

Office Hours:
	 Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 6 p.m.
	 Saturday, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. (once
	 per month)
	 Sunday, Closed

The office is now open one Saturday per month. 
We accept payments by check or money order; 
however, we will not handle any ARC issues. 

In case of emergency, please call (520) 780-9163 
and follow the prompts. This number is not for 
reporting violations or dealing with delinquencies. 

Management’s Message 

I hope everyone had a lovely holiday season! It was a 
pretty quiet month around the office while we changed 
gears to help with the various seasonal activities like the 
Santa Photos, Adopt-a-family, and the Holiday Caroling.  
Continental Ranch is one of the few HOA communities 
that I know of who has their own on-site HOA office 
– and I think it’s worth noting how this asset brings 
neighbors together. Having this office here on site gives 
us the opportunity to watch how residents can connect 
and collaborate in ways they probably wouldn’t otherwise 
manage in a community that had no centralized office.  
I think it would be a challenge to find another HOA in 
the Tucson area with the same level of cohesiveness as 
Continental Ranch. Granted, not everyone sees eye to 
eye on every topic, and sometimes there can be some 
disagreements on certain decisions; but watching the 
dozens of community residents stop by the office each day 
and take part in things like the adopt-a-family project each 
year is really inspiring.  The simple comfort in knowing 
the office is here removes the “every man for himself” 
feeling that most homeowners would feel without it.  
Working here in the office affords us a perspective that 
many homeowners may not even realize, so I hope that 
residents read this message and find gladness in knowing 
how special your community really is.
As for community projects, there weren’t many in 
process this past month although we have been 
plugging away at gathering the proposals for numerous 
upcoming spring projects.  The Coachline Blvd irrigation 
system replacement project continues forward; we 
commend the patience of the pedestrians who have been 
inconvenienced by the various sidewalk closures which 
were necessary to complete the project. 
It’s never too soon to begin recruiting help for the annual 
Easter Egg Hunt!  We welcome all helping hands to 
participate in putting on the event in April, so please do 
drop by the office and let us know if you’ll be interested 
in helping with the 2014 Egg Hunt. 

Josh Seng, Community Manager
On behalf of Paula, Stephen,
Aime & Jocelyn



If you spend any time with Gregg, you’ll notice that he’s in
constant motion. While real estate is his career and a central part
of his life, he also enjoys many other things.

He particularly loves spending time with his daughter,  
Brittany. Whether it’s exploring a beach in Mexico, swimming with
dolphins at Sea World, hiking the Catalina Mountains, or just 
spending quiet time at home, Brittany is always up for the next 
outing with her Dad. Gregg is also an avid runner who has
completed 75 marathons.  

Gregg is proud to be able to send 10-15 children, who otherwise
could not afford the experience, to YMCA camp each summer. He 
also financially sponsors the Northwest Tucson gymnastics team.

Gregg has been described as “relentlessly persistent” in his drive
to exceed his client’s expectations. His knowledge of the real   
estate industry and insight into the local market afford his buyers
and sellers expert advice. He provides important, accurate and
timely information on home values, financing, disclosure, contracts
and title, and negotiates on behalf of his client’s best interests.

His commitment to service, along with his determination and
ability to make things happen, keep Gregg Maul among
the top producers in Tucson real estate.  

www.TucsonRealEstateGolf.com  
www.FuninTucson.com

www.FuninRealEstate.com
www.SoldEquity.com

Gregg’s Team 

Yvonna Miranda

Internet & Marketing 
Assistant

Yvonna is the assistant to Gregg Maul 
at LoNG ReaLtY. She is creative and 
has a charismatic personality. She is 

attending the University of arizona and 
plans to work in the mortgage business 

after graduating. email Yvonna:
yvonna@tucsonRealestate-golf.com

76 marathons.

Gregg Maul
SOLD

www.gregmaul.longrealty.com 
www.tucsonrealestate-golf.com 

www.mytucsonshortsale.com

I Have Sold Over 800 Homes
19 Years in Real Estate • 23 Years Tucson Resident

Selling the Ranch Since 1995
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Associate Broker

Delivering Results - Sold
Equity Sale or Short Sales

520-471-8088

 

Long 
Realty 

Company 

Tierra 
Antiqua 
Realty 

Keller 
Williams 

Southern AZ 

Coldwell 
Banker 

Residential 
Broker 

Roca 
Realty 

33.0% 

12.9%

7.8% 7.6% 

2.8% 
 

Date obtained 1/7/13 from TARMLS using Brokermetrics software for all closed residential sales volume between 1/1/12-12/31/12 and is deemed to be correct.

2012 Market Share
LONG REALTY SELLS MORE REAL ESTATE IN

TUCSON THAN ANY OTHER COMPANY



WOOD'S 
PLUMBING 
ENTERPRISES, LLC 

 

Winter Special 
 

Home Winterization + Whole House Plumbing Inspection 
All for $82.50 (a $362.50 value) 

 
For a limited time, Wood’s Plumbing is running a Winterization Special.  We will insulate a maximum 
of 5 feet in exposed water piping and perform a Whole House Plumbing Inspection for a total of 
$82.50.  This includes our initial Service Call of $62.50, the 5 feet of Insulation for $150.00, and a 
Whole House Plumbing Inspection for $150.00, which would normally cost $362.50. 
 
 

Winters in Tucson are typically mild, but we do experience a couple of freezes each year.  Once in 
awhile, remember last year, we even have a “hard freeze” which can create a major disaster if your 
home is not prepared.   
 
One of the most common problems that occur during a freeze is the rupture of unprotected exposed 
water pipes.   Broken water pipes can cause a large amount of damage in a very small period of 
time; plus the water supply to the house must be turned off until the repair is completed, leaving you 
with no water in the house.  Insulation of your exterior pipes will help, but when extreme temperatures 
are expected, leaving an inside as well as an outside faucet dripping is also recommended. In 
addition, blocking the wind from those outside fixtures (because the wind chill makes it colder) will 
also help.  Using a trash can or blanket will assist in more protection. 
 
 Don’t leave your exposed pipes unprotected.  Let us help you prepare your home for the upcoming 
cold weather. 
 
For more information about whole house plumbing inspections, and other plumbing or gas services, 
please visit our website at www.woodsplumbing.com 
 
 

WOOD’S 
Plumbing 

Enterprises, LLC 
13880 N. Adonis Rd. 
Marana, AZ  85658 

520-682-2233 
 

 
Wood’s Plumbing is a licensed, bonded and insured 

Family owned and operated business - serving the greater Tucson area since 1979. 

http://www.woodsplumbing.com/



